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Clearing the Hurdles! 
 

Can you believe it? There is only 11 months until 

Christmas! And just like that this year flies by. Don’t let it 

get away from us too much before we think about how to 

invest in it. I have been speaking on Sunday mornings 

about the need for the church to wake up. There are needs 

in our communities, our towns, and our country for the 

Church to get back on track. Not in doing stuff, but in 

loving people! I would like to encourage you with the 2 

commandments given by Jesus in Matthew 22:37-40, 

which states, 

37 And he said to him, “You shall love the Lord your 

God with all your heart and with all your soul and with 

all your mind. 38 This is the great and first 

commandment. 39 And a second is like it: You shall 

love your neighbor as yourself. 40 On these two 

commandments depend all the Law and the 

Prophets.” 

According to these verses, our investments should be 

in two directions. #1, Our relationship with Christ, and 

#2, our relationship with others. And when we do 

invest in those two most meaningful of connections, 

we will be a part of the fulfillment of GOD’s plan. What 

a blessing that is, to be in the center of GOD’s will!! 

So look for ways to ways invest in those areas and 

your year will be fruitful and blessed! 

Furthering HIS Kingdom, 

Pastor Mitch 

http://biblehub.com/matthew/22-37.htm
http://biblehub.com/matthew/22-38.htm
http://biblehub.com/matthew/22-39.htm
http://biblehub.com/matthew/22-40.htm


 
 

February – Deacons of the Month 

Bob Burton, Jeff Smith, and Robert Thomas  
 

February – God’s Grocery 

 In the process of reworking 

  

  

  

   
 

February – Nursery  

6-  Tina Mayes, Kaitlin Thomas 

13- Darlene Gregory, Dianne Keen 

20- Pam Jones, Sheena Sigmon 

27- Cathy Saunders, Pat Walker 

  
 

 
- February 8th deacons meeting at 6:00pm 

 
-February 16th business meeting after the Bible Study 

at 6:30pm 
 
 
 


